The MAC Food Pantry will remain open during the Corona virus crisis.
Since all Masses in the Diocese have been cancelled until further notice,
there will be no food collection on the first Sunday of the month until
Masses resume.  As the pantry will be in need of funds to purchase items,
please prayerfully consider if you can make a monetary donation.
Any amount would be helpful.

Please send donations directly to the following address:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
MAC Food Pantry
Albright United Methodist Church
504 W. Mishawaka Avenue
Mishawaka, IN  46545

May God bless you for helping to feed those who are in need.
